FIELD TRIP REDUCED PAYMENT FORM

DUE: Wednesday, October 18th

If you are interested in applying for a reduced field trip cost, please fill out the form below and return
to your child’s advisory teacher or Erin Cooke
by Wednesday, October 18th.

You will be responsible for the first full payment of $75 due on October 18th.
We will get back with you individually before the second payment is due (November 17th) with
additional details of your payment.

Student’s Name (First and Last) :

Advisory Teacher :

Please select all that applies :
A My student is eligible for free or reduced lunch
A My student is eligible for a reduced activity fee

A Other/explain :

Caregiver’s Name (First and Last) :

Caregiver’s Email Address :

Caregiver’s Phone Number :

If you have any questions, please email Erin Cooke at ecooke@pky.ufl.edu
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